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Vision

Kaiser Permanente aspires to improve the health of our members, employees, our communities and the environment by increasing access to fresh, healthy food in and around KP facilities.  We will promote agricultural practices that are ecologically sound, economically viable and socially responsible by the way we purchase food.
Statement of Principles

1. We recognize our special responsibility as a health promotion organization. We will become a model for our industry and the nation by increasing access to and the promotion of healthy food choices in our cafeterias, vending machines, food carts, inpatient food services and catered meals, and through KP-sponsored farm stands and farmers markets.
2. We will align our food policies and practices with member and employee wellness, health education, nutrition and other relevant prevention programs, and KP-sponsored community health initiatives.
3. We will encourage our vendors to supply us with food that is, among other attributes, produced without synthetic pesticides and hormones, or antibiotics given to animals in the absence of diagnosed disease.

4. We will work with our food suppliers, local farmers, and community-based organizations to increase the availability of locally-sourced food, when seasonality permits, in order to:  reduce negative environmental impacts by decreasing the distance food travels from farm to plate; improve the economic vitality of communities in and around KP service areas; and increase the freshness of fruits and vegetables that enter KP’s food supply. 
5. We recognize explicit and ordered priorities in KP’s comprehensive food policy.  First, we seek to increase the availability and consumption of fresh fruits and vegetables.  Our second priority is to purchase food that is free from pesticides, hormones and non-therapeutic antibiotics.  Our third priority is to increase the proportion of KP food that is locally-sourced.

6. Any changes in our food purchasing policies and practices will minimize operational impacts, be economically viable and, whenever possible, be cost neutral.

7. We will work collaboratively with our food suppliers to promote the health and safety of farm workers.
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